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OVERVIEW 
SAFMC Visioning Workshop 

September 14, 2015 

The Beach House Resort 
Hilton Head Island, SC    

 
Council members will: (A) receive a summary of overall public input on the Draft Vision Blueprint; 

(B) review and discuss state specific public input on the Draft Vision Blueprint;; and (C) have a planning 
discussion about the October 2015 Council Member Visioning Workshop. 

A. Summary of Overall Public Input on the Draft Vision Blueprint (Attachments 1 & 2a-d)  

Staff will lead the Council through an overview of the public input sessions held in July and 
August 2015 and provide a review of the overall public input received on the Draft Vision 
Blueprint. 

NOTE: Attachments 2a-d shows a breakdown, by Strategic Goal, the number of comments, 
-In opposition of a strategy/action 

-In support of a strategy/action  

-Strategy/actions receiving no comments  

Each document has a column showing the number of comments for each state and then a column 
with the total number of comments. 
 

B. Review of State Specific Public Input  on the Draft Vision Blueprint (Attachments 3-6, 7a-d) 
Staff will review the public input on the Draft Vision Blueprint summarized by each of the 

four states.  Council will have the opportunity to discuss the public input and provide feedback on 
strategies and actions. For reference, the written correspondence received via e-mail, visioning 
comment form, and by mail are included in attachments 7a, b, c, and d.  

ACTION:  Council will provide guidance to staff on any additional information needed from 
the stakeholder input. 

***NOTE: Attachments 3-6 each has comments organized by items supported by stakeholders 
(green header); items not supported by stakeholders (red header); and new ideas put forward by 
stakeholders (yellow header). 

C. Planning Discussion for October Council Member Visioning Workshop 

Staff will facilitate a discussion about the purpose and goals for the October 2015 visioning 
workshop for Council members to be held in Charleston, SC .The goals for the workshop will be for 
Council to consider the 2015 public input; begin prioritizing items for the final Vision Blueprint 
document;  and to develop an implementation and evaluation/review plan for the Vision Blueprint. 
Specifically, at the workshop, Council will determine strategies and actions that will not be 
considered at this time, items that will be addressed in the short term (next 2 years), and items that 
will be considered in the mid- to long-term (3-5 years).  Staff will also provide an overview of the 
next steps in the Visioning Project to include how short-term action items from the final Vision 
Blueprint will follow the Council process after final approval. 

√



 2 

ACTION:  Council will provide guidance to staff on items and resources needed in 
preparation for the October workshop.  

D. Other Business 
 Council will address other items as appropriate. 


